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EverWind Fuels, a leading clean energy company, announced today that it has received a
letter from Newfoundland and Labrador’s Department of Environment and Climate Change,
advancing its Burin Peninsula Green Hydrogen Project to the next stage.

The Department has stipulated the requirement for an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS), which
EverWind will conduct to assess the project’s potential environmental, social, and economic impacts. The
EIS will cover a wide range of topics, including greenhouse gas emissions, waste management, erosion
control, water quality, noise, and potential impacts on local flora and fauna.

In addition to the EIS, EverWind is actively working on wind data collection and analysis, collaborating with
wind turbine OEMs to design a turbine suitable for the region’s unique wind conditions. The company is
also developing a project layout that minimizes the need for significant interconnection to the
Newfoundland and Labrador grid.

EverWind remains committed to engaging with local communities and Indigenous groups throughout the
project development process. The company has held over 50 information sessions since 2022 and
continues to prioritize open and transparent communication.

The company’s regional office in Marystown is open to the public to learn more about the project and
provide feedback. The office is located at 215-217 Ville Marie Drive and is open Monday through Thursday
from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM and on Fridays by appointment only.
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